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Townsend, Erle

From: Joan Angelakis <joanangelakis@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 4:38 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am not in favor of this proposed rule or any others that would impinge on our freedom to choose the vehicle of our 

choice using the fuel that that vehicle uses.  

We are not other states. Whatever benefit Maine would receive from passing this rule would pale in comparison to the 

detrimental effects on the individuals of our state.  

Too much time and money is being spent on this topic and its about time that Maine leads the nation in opposition to 

those rules, laws and preferences that the people DO NOT want. 

Thank you for hearing me. 

Respectfully, 

 

Joan Angelakis  

12 Hartford St 

Lewiston   

207-491-3391 

joanangelakus@gmail.com 


